THE CITY OF BELLE BOARD OF ALDERMEN MET IN SPECIAL SESSION ON THURSDAY, JULY 30, 2020 AT 10 A.M. AT THE BELLE CITY HALL.  OFFICALS PRESENT WERE MAYOR STEVE VOGT, ALDERWOMEN JEANETTE STRUEMPH, SUNDI JO GRAHAM, ALDERWOMAN COURTNEY ABEL WAS VIA SPEAKER PHONE, AND CITY CLERK FRANKIE HICKS.

The meeting was called to order by Mayor Steve Vogt.  

Discussion with Marshal Turnbough regarding misuse of city property – Discussion was had regarding Marshal Turnbough driving the City of Belle Patrol car to work in Rolla, MO.  No action taken.

Ride along policy in patrol vehicles – Alderman Tony Gieck made a motion to leave the existing ride along policy as is no riders.  Motion dies for lack of a second.
Alderwoman Jeanette Struemph made a motion to table until next month for further discussion.  The motion was seconded by Alderman Tony Gieck, all in favor.

Contract with Radio Wire – The existing contract has expired; discussion was had regarding a new contract.  It was the consensus of the Council to place on next months agenda to discuss further.  

Alderman Tony Gieck made a motion to adjourn the open session.  The motion was seconded by Alderwoman Jeanette Struemph, all in favor.

Alderwoman Jeanette Struemph made a motion to go into closed session.  The motion was seconded by Alderwoman Sundi Jo Graham.  Roll call vote went as follows: Struemph aye, Graham aye, and Gieck aye.

Alderman Tony Gieck had to leave the meeting and go back to work.

Alderman Tony Gieck made a motion to adjourn the meeting.  The motion was seconded by Alderwoman Jeanette Struemph, all in favor.

Employee Evaluations – City Clerk Frankie Hicks and Court Clerk Barb Schaller had their evaluations.  Public Works employees Darryl Jenkins and Dave Heflin were working on a water main break and City Treasurer Michelle Jones was at a doctor’s appointment.  Mayor Steve Vogt is to finish the evaluations on the remaining employees.











__________________
Steve Vogt, Mayor
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